
 

 

NEWSLETTER 09th FEBRUARY 2018NEWSLETTER 09th FEBRUARY 2018NEWSLETTER 09th FEBRUARY 2018   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
HALF TERM 
12—16 FEB 

 
 

TERM 4 
 

Week 1 
 
 

Monday 19th Feb 
 
 

Tuesday 20th Feb 
3.10—5.30pm Parents 
Evening 
NO Football Club 
 
 

Wed 21st Feb 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
5—7.30pm  Parents 
Evening 
 

Thurs 22nd Feb 
 
 

Friday 23rd Feb 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 

 
 

Week 2 
 

Mon 26th Feb 
3—3:45pm Little  
Voices Y1 & Y2 
 
Tuesday 27th Feb 
3– 4pm Y4-6 Football 
Club 

 
Wed 28th Feb 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
 

Thurs 01st March 
 
 

Fri 02nd March 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

  OUR SUPERSTARS! 
Our superstars this week are: Rojana, Suchin, 

Aasrith, Aislyn, Colby, Aaron H, Shikha, Zienna, 
Suyesh, Jake, Salish, Shreya L, Nehariha, Arbin, 
Sakses, Bianca, Destan & Chloe O’R. 

Well Done! 

YOUNG VOiCES 2018 
Well done to all the Young Voices who performed brilliantly at the O2, as part 

of the world’s largest school choir with 7,800 other children..  You are a  
credit to the school and made Mrs Kemp and Mrs Powell very proud.  We 

would also like to thank FoGs for their generous donation towards the cost  
of hiring the mini bus and to all the mums, dads and grandparents that  

help us with fund raising. 
Thank you to Mrs Kemp and Mrs Powell for organising such a great  

experience for our children.   

HOUSE POINTS  

UPDATE... 

Kearsney:   451Kearsney:   451 

Redoubt:    450Redoubt:    450  

Burgoyne:   413Burgoyne:   413  

Connaught: 389Connaught: 389  

WRITER OF THE WEEK 

The nominations this week are: Jiyesh, Racheal, Aaron S, 

 Delisha, Melvyn, Arbin & Sohima. 

The winner this week is:  Aaron!! 

Please turn over to read his work. 

Parents Evenings 

Please make sure you’ve booked your appointment slots for parents evening 

on the 20th and 21st February.  Bookings close at 4pm on the 20th.   

If you have not logged onto the school’s School Spider app then please contact 

the school office ASAP to get your log in details.      

Thanks  

World Book Day  
 

Just a reminder that World Book Day is on the 1st 

March 2018.  We will be doing lots of lovely book 
related activities and having lots of fun.   

Children are invited to dress up as their favourite book 
characters.  We look forward to seeing all their  

imaginative costumes!  

READING WORKSHOPS 
The Reading Workshops are due to start week commencing 26 February  

as follows: 
Monday—YR  - Phonics, blending & segmenting and pre reading skills 
Tuesday—Y1/2  - Phonics, retelling and comprehension 
Wednesday—Y3/4- Phonics, retelling and comprehension 
Thursday—Y5/6   - Big Read strategies taught in school 


